
Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottleheads - January 20th
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 04 Jan 2007 16:44:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Very cool!  Two meets in Houston in January!I've been extremely busy in Chicago, barely time to
lift my head up.  So I'm jealous.  Please keep us posted.
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